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Dear members of the Health Committee
 

I am writing to express my opposition to the 2nd Pyne Abortion Bill and request that you reject
 and oppose this bill. All children deserve protection even in the womb just as all women deserve
 protection even from their own poor choice to have an abortion that will, in most cases, harm
 their own emotional and mental health should they proceed with an abortion. We can protect
 both by offering other support services. Abortion is not a satisfactory answer.
 
Regards
Stephen Cavill
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